
 

 

 

 

Changes to Asgard Employee Super 

 

We're making an important change to your superannuation, to ensure we support 
members of our super funds today and in the future. From mid-October 2021 we will 
be closing Asgard Employee Super Account (AESA) and transferring our members' 
super balances to Asgard Superannuation Account (ASA) and BT Super. 

Find out more about the upcoming closure of Asgard Employee Super and the 
transfer of impacted super accounts. 

▪ If your super is invested in the MySuper Lifestage investment option, please 
visit our dedicated BT member hub. 
 

▪ If your super is invested in Separately Managed Accounts or Managed 
Profiles, please visit our dedicated Asgard member hub. 

 

https://bt.com.au/memberupdate
http://www.asgard.com.au/memberupdate

